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 I believe that the reopening of the Airport is of great importance to Thanet and to Britain.
If it is disposed of for development, it can never be replaced. As an Airport, it will bring
much needed employment and trade to this area. If the site is developed as housing, it
would be a waste of an existing facility, and the influx of new residents would just be even
more unemployed. At this present time, there is much uncertainty about the future of
Britain; can Britain afford to lose an Import/Export conduit right now?
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